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Hello!

You are an essential part of our community, and we are asking for your help as we launch
an important, community-wide Lake Waramaug Road Safety initiative.

The narrow roads around Lake Waramaug are busier than ever. It's up to all of us who live
and work around the Lake to keep each other safe -- and we can, if we LAKE IT SLOW.

LAKE IT SLOW: Working together to stop ‘near misses’ around Lake Waramaug

LAKE
IT SLOW

WATCH FOR

We're asking every resident, contractor, and visitor to do their part:
e Drive at - or below - the posted speed limit
e Give a 'Waramaug Wave'’ to show you see oncoming pedestrians & vehicles
e Watch out for walkers, runners, and cyclists around every curve
e Posta free “l LAKE IT SLOW” magnet on your trucks and vehicles JUNE 25- JULY 9 -
and we will feature a photo on our Instagram and Facebook! Email photos to:
lakewaramaugassociation@gmail.com or hashtag #LAKEITSLOW on Instagram.

This summer, our LAKE IT SLOW initiative also includes enhanced speed patrols around
the Lake in coordination with our local CT State Troopers, and outreach to cyclists and
pedestrians with reminders to stay single file and follow the road rules.

Everyone’s actions truly make a difference. THANK YOU for your support!

P.O. Box 2272, New Preston, CT 06777 “ www.waramaugassoc.org



